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Stanley Reserve Upgrade

Parks and open spaces 
provide a wide range 
of opportunities for our 
community, including 
children and families to 
socialise, take part in 
physical exercise, have 
fun and be creative.

The following 
improvements have been 
identified for the reserve:

•	 Removal of fence 

•	 New park sign.

The playground is in 
good condition and will 
be retained in its current 
state. 

Key dates
Implementation period:: 			   July – December 2015 

Enquiries to: Stephanie Langton, Recreation Planner, Manningham City Council, on 	
9840 9171.or eepadmin@manningham.vic.gov.au

Stanley Reserve will be upgraded as part of Manningham Council’s 
Neighbourhood Park Development Program.  


